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Please buy wisely as school shoes MUST conform to school regulations and
also need to be durable.

Parents of pupils whose shoes do not conform with school regulations will be
asked to purchase new shoes immediately.

FOOTWEAR REGULATIONS

(for all pupils Years 8 — 14)

School shoes are an expensive part of school uniform. This leaflet provides
guidance for parents and pupils regarding acceptable types of footwear as
part of the everyday uniform. This is to prevent parents having to replace
shoes which have been purchased but do not meet the school regulations.



FOOTWEAR REGULATIONS FOR BOYS

FOOTWEAR REGULATIONS FOR GIRLS

e Shoes should be flat plain black polished leather.

e They may lace up, slip on or have Velcro fastening however they must be in the
traditional school style.

* Canvas, suede, nu-buck or ‘fashion’ shoes are not permitted.

e Shoes should be flat plain black polished leather.
e They may lace up, slip on or have Velcro fastening however they must be in the
traditional school style.

e Canvas, suede, nu-buck or ‘fashion’ shoes are not permitted.
e Soles must be black.

¢ Soles must bebiack, e Trainer type shoes and boots are not permitted.

e Trainer type shoes and boots are not permitted.

If in doubt, parents should contact school BEFORE purchasing shoes.
If in doubt, parents should contact school BEFORE purchasing shoes.

Examples of Acceptable Footwear for Boys

Examples of Acceptable Footwear for Girls

Examples of Unacceptable Footwear for Boys

Examples of Unacceptable Footwear for Girls




